
 
 

 

Friday 4th March 2022 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Re: School Photographs 
 
Tempest, the School Photography Service are coming into school on 
Thursday 24th March 2022 to photograph all pupils. 
 
Parents will be given the opportunity to purchase these photos, directly from 
Tempest. Children will bring home information on how to order, after their photo has 
been taken on this date. 
 
If you wish for your child’s photograph to be taken by Tempest on this day, please 
complete the Google form below to give permission: 
 
https://forms.gle/tg9VFqydZsKn4nNE6 
 
Please note, this form must be completed by Monday 21st March 2022. If you do not 
complete this form, we will assume you do not give permission and we will not allow 
Tempest to take your child’s photograph. 
 
Unfortunately, we are not inviting pre-school children (babies) into the sibling 
photographs this year and we are only offering sibling photos of children who are 
currently attending our school.  
  
If you have any queries regarding the photographs, please do not hesitate to contact 
us.  

 
Thank you. 

 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Miss S Morrison 
Admin team 
 

https://forms.gle/tg9VFqydZsKn4nNE6

